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COMING EVENTS 

TERM 1  

TUESDAY 8TH MARCH  HALOGEN YOUNG LEADERS DAY 

MONDAY 14TH MARCH FIREWORKS MEETING @6.30pm 

MONDAY 14TH MARCH P&C MEETING @7pm 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

YOUNG LEADER’S DAY 

On Tuesday 8th March, our School Leaders will be 
heading to the International Convention Centre at 
Darling Harbour for the Halogen Young Leader’s Day. 
This is a unique opportunity for students to hear high 
profile Australians share their own leadership stories. 
At this year’s event, students will hear from:  

Lachie Smart – Youngest pilot to fly solo around the 
world 

Josh Pyke – ARIA award winning musician and author 

Bronte Campbell – Swimming Superstar 

Anthony ‘Harries’ Carroll – Bondi Rescue Lifeguard 

We look forward to hearing the stories from this 
exciting excursion. 

 

DISTRICT SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

A massive congratulations goes to the students who 
participated at the District Swimming Carnival on 
Friday 25th February. From all reports, Goulburn North 
students displayed outstanding sportsmanship and put 
in 100% effort.  

Thank you also to Miss Franchi for organising and 
running both the school and district carnivals. This is a 
mammoth task for someone new to our school. Miss 
Franchi will be taking the district team to Dapto to 
compete at the Regional Carnival later this term.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 COVID UPDATE 

From Monday 7th March, masks will no longer be 
mandatory for all staff. However, those who wish to 
continue to wear masks will be supported to do so.  

Over the coming weeks, our school will be considering 
activities such as assemblies, parent teacher meetings, 
and other gatherings. We will let you know if these can 
proceed within our school in a COVID smart way.  

Families are reminded that we have now moved to 
symptomatic testing. Students were provided with 8 
rapid antigen tests to be used at your discretion such 
as if your child is symptomatic or if there are cases in 
the class. Beyond that, students and staff can access 
PCR tests or buy their own rapid antigen tests as these 
are now readily available and accessible in the 
community.  

 

THE IMPORTANCE OF ARRIVING ON TIME 

Arriving at school and class on time: 

• Ensures that students do not miss out on 
important learning activities scheduled 
early in the day 

• Helps students learn the importance of 
punctuality and routine 

• Gives students time to greet their friends 
before class 

• Reduces classroom disruption 
Lateness is recorded as a partial absence and must be 
explained by parents. 
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DISTRICT SWIMMING CARNIVAL 

On Friday the 25th of February 11 students 
represented Goulburn North Public School at the 
Goulburn/Crockwell District PSSA Swimming Carnival. 
Congratulations to Alicia B, Lucas C, Ava H, Poppy E, 
Amelia H, Lachlan K, Ruby P, Bobby R, Indy R, Ella T and 
Lucy W with the support of Ms Liggins and Miss 
Franchi. All students braced the extreme wet weather 
conditions and competed well. They showed great 
resilience and sportsmanship. We are lucky to have 2 
students represent our school at Zone which will be 
held at Dapto on the 9th of March. A huge 
congratulations to Ava H and Indy R. We look forward 
to hearing how you go, good luck! 

Miss. Franchi 
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SPOTLIGHT ON LEARNING – 3/4 FIG 

On Wednesday the 2nd of March 3/4Figs celebrated Dr 
Seuss’s birthday. We watched the book “The Places 
You’ll Go” and discussed how it relates to our 
everyday lives. In the afternoon, we recreated the 
front cover using strips of paper to make a 3D hot air 
balloon. 
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MERIT AWARDS 

KW   Zelda T, Lewis D 

K/1R   Ivy H, Ricky R 

1/2C   Shelby C, Jason W, Zali L-M, Charlie S 

1/2M   Luca P, Finn E 

3/4B  Lacie M, Nate R 

3/4F  Luca M, Charlotte G 

3/4O  Jack C, Poppy E 

5/6F  Kianah M, Chloe T 

5/6LI  Lachlan K, Riley C-M 

5/6LO Cooper G, Ethan S 

 

 

 

 

 

CONDUCT RIBBONS 

1/2M Leo B 

1/2M  Abeeha M 

1/2M Alexis C 

3/4F Bailey M 

 

                        

                      



Now's the time to have an Autumn Clean Out at home and donate any unwanted items to
the school for our Trash & Treasure Stall. Think about donating any items that are no longer

used, or unwanted gifts that have been received.
Please ensure that all items are in a clean, good condition.

FOCUS ON 
FIREWORKS

This year's 
Goulburn North

Public School Family
Fun & Fireworks

Night is on 
Saturday 7th May

Book Stall and 
Trash & Treasure Stall

Suitable items may include (but are not limited to):

Children's Items - toys, games, sporting equipment, puzzles
Homewares - crockery, serving ware, kitchenware, vases, glassware, Tupperware, etc
Adult Items - handbags, wallets, purses, jewellery, accessories, travel items, luggage

Home Decor - photo frames, decorative items, photo albums
Entertainment Items - games, puzzles, DVDs, CDs

Outdoor Items - tools, hardware, sporting goods, gardening equipment, camping items

Please note that we are unable to accept nor sell ANY electrical items.



Start cleaning out your bookshelves and
donate any unwanted or pre-loved books to

the school for our Book Stall. 

Children's Books
Children's Novels

Magazines
Adult novels

Comics
Reference Books

Cook Books

These could include:
 

Please ensure all books are in good condition.

Books and trash & Treasure
donations can start to be sent in to

school from now!

And another thing...
 

Now is a great time to start collecting
recipes and containers to use for the Cake &

Sweets Stall. Things like chinese food
containers, large plastic cups with lids, and
plastic bakery containers are great to clean

and reuse to package cakes, sweets and
bakery treats ready for our stall.
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